

4757 E. Winsett St, Tucson, AZ 85711 Phone: 520-232-6600

Hello Families, Students and Community Members,

The end of the year has quickly approached. It was not the ending we all hoped for however, I am very proud of the hard work and dedication all Bonillas community members showed the first three quarters of school and most importantly, during these past eight weeks. Unfortunately, we were not able to celebrate the end of the year as we normally do by having special gatherings, promotion ceremonies, yearbook signing and much more. Please know that even though we were not able to participate in such activities, we wish our students the best and hope everyone has a safe and happy summer. Please remind students to continue to practice reading and math skills throughout the summer. If you have access to technology, students can still log in to practice programs in order to further their learning.

There has not be any decisions made yet as to what the beginning of the year will look like. For now, we are hoping for the best and that we will all be together again with our students. As information comes in, I will share it with you all. As for now, the 2020-2021 school year will start on Thursday, August 6, 2020. Please be on the lookout for information that will be sent home over the summer via mail, email and/or telephone messages.

In order to officially close out our school year, we will have a Grab and Go service. Much like the curriculum and laptop distributions, families and students will remain in their cars. Below is some information to better assist you.

Wednesday, May 20th 8:30 - 9:30am: 5th Grade Promotion Celebration Drive Thru

- Parents can drive students through the parking lot. We will be outside cheering our students on. We ask that all parents, family members and students remain in their cars.
- We look forward to cheering our students on as they promote to the next step of their academic career.

Thursday, May 21st 4:30 – 6:30pm: Grab and Go

- Suggested times to assist with traffic flow:
 - \circ Kinder 2nd Grade: 4:30 5:30pm
 - 3rd 5th Grade: 5:30 6:30pm
- Please bring all musical instruments, library books and any other items that need to be turned in.
- Teachers and staff will be present to wish students a safe summer as well as return any materials left in the classroom.
- All spring pictures can be picked up at this time.
- Yearbooks will be sold for \$20 while supplies last. We are limited to 100 books. Please know that it is first come first served. Please bring exact cash.
- In order to keep all students, community members and staff safe, please remain in your car. We will bring all items to you.

Finally, it has been an absolute pleasure and honor to serve as your principal of Bonillas. This has been an amazing year and I am blessed each day to come into work.

Thank you and have a wonderful summer! Frankie Schiavone